
 

Letter of Appreciation 

To,  

Team Saarthi, 

We Would like to take this opportunity to express our 

heartfelt Thank You , to your team for your involvement in 

conducting a session on Good Touch and Bad Touch along 

with HealthSetGo for 600 students at The Millennium School, 

Noida, Sector 41, on 13th May 2016. 

 

We’re looking forward to a long term association to 

empower many more live with you. 

 

Warm Regards , 

 

Priya Prakash 

Founder 

HealthSetGo 

 


